


access to information in terms of PAIA. Your response will empower us to uphold the right
to have the environment protected (including animal welfare) through enhanced corporate
accountability relating to food containing eggs and stakeholders in the egg supply chain. Your
response will also inform the ranking of Tiger Brands in the public report we are preparing
regarding key stakeholders in the egg supply chain. 

As you know, Tiger Brand’s response to our request was, in terms of PAIA, initially due on 23
December 2022. However, an extension was requested by you, to which Tiger Brands is
entitled in terms of PAIA. As PAIA affords a 30-day extension period, your response is now
due by 27 January 2023. However, we are willing to provide a further extension to the 3
February 2023 in order for you to give justice to our request.

We look forward to your response to our request by no later than 3 February 2023.

We thank you for your cooperation, as the information requested will empower us to advance
animal welfare concerns in South Africa in pursuit of the fulfilment of the environmental
right.

Kindly acknowledge receipt of this email.

Kind regards

--------------------------------
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From:  
Sent: Tuesday, 17 January 2023 13:21
To: Animal Law Reform South Africa Outreach <outreach@animallawreform.org>
Cc: 

Subject: RE: ALRSA - Access to information in terms of PAIA
 

 
Thanks so much for your response, how about 12:30 or anytime thereafter on Thursday please?
 
Kind regards
 







 
I trust you are well.
 
By way of introduction, my name is  I write on behalf of Animal Law Reform
South Africa. 
 
Kindly find attached a request for access to information in terms of the Promotion of Access to
Information Act 2 of 2000, as well as a covering letter with more information in respect thereof.  
 
You may have received an email from me on Thursday, 17 November 2022. Unfortunately, there
was an error in the attachment to that email. It was therefore recalled. We now enclose the
correct attachments and apologize for any inconvenience caused. 
 
We look forward to receiving your response to this email within 30 days of the date hereof (i.e.,
by no later than 23 December 2022).
 
Kindly acknowledge receipt hereof.
 
Kind regards,
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